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Message from the Guest Editors

Evolutionary computation technique has been widely used
for addressing various challenging problems due to its
powerful global search ability. There are many complex
optimization tasks in the fields of deep learning and
machine learning such as neural architecture search,
hyper-parameter search, feature selection, feature
construction, etc. This workshop aims to collect original
papers that develop new evolutionary computation
techniques to address any kind of deep learning and
machine learning tasks.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The journal Mathematics publishes high-quality, refereed
papers that treat both pure and applied mathematics. The
journal highlights articles devoted to the mathematical
treatment of questions arising in physics, chemistry,
biology, statistics, finance, computer science, engineering
and sociology, particularly those that stress
analytical/algebraic aspects and novel problems and their
solutions. One of the missions of the journal is to serve
mathematicians and scientists through the prompt
publication of significant advances in any branch of
science and technology, and to provide a forum for the
discussion of new scientific developments.
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